
 

Hapag-Lloyd increases rates from Chile to North America 

September 4, 2024 

Humboldt Express / Source: www.vesselfinder.com 

Hapag-Lloyd has announced a General Rate Increase (GRI) for shipments from Chile to North 

America, effective from 5 October. 

This increase will apply to both dry and reefer containers and will remain in effect until further notice. 

The specifics of the increase are as follows: 

• From Chile to the US East Coast, US Gulf, and Canada East Coast: US$200 per dry container 

• From Chile to the US East Coast: US$300 per reefer container 
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